*POLICE CIRCULAR ORDER No. 114

Translation of There appears to exist a practice in most districts that the Thana Officers while
LB sending F. I. Rs. in Special Report Cases sent English translations of the F. I. Rs. to the

ki, Superintendents of Police which is not a healthy practice in view of the fact mush time is
lost in this work and consequently delay is caused in visiting the spot. This practice
should stop forthwith and in future Enghsh translation should be prepared in S. P's Office

on receipt of the F. I. Rs.
(Previous Police Circular Order No.10 of 1956)



